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This would be a step backwards for voting in Oregon. People with mobility issues and 

other disabilities would be less likely to vote. People with full time jobs would face 

financial loss and be less likely to vote. Immigrants and anyone for whom English is a 

second language would be less likely to vote. Stay at home parents with pre-school-

age children would be less likely to vote. People caring for a family member would be 

less likely to vote. Elders would be less likely to vote. Vote by mail increases voter 

participation: in my opinion this measure is an attempt at voter suppression in Oregon 

and I vehemently oppose it.  


